

Headteacher: Ms Z Adam Telephone: 01924 460666 Email: office@bywelljuniorschool.co.uk Website: www.bywelljuniorschool.co.uk Bywell CE (C) Junior School Bendigo Road, Dewsbury, West Yorkshire, WF12 7LX

22/03/24

Dear Parents and Carers,

Eid al-Fitr celebrations

Eid al-Fitr this year is predicted to fall either on Tuesday 9^{th} April, Wednesday 10^{th} April or Thursday 11^{th} April. Up to two days of absence will be authorised.

If you take two days absence to celebrate Eid al-Fitr then one day absence will be authorised for Eid-al-Adha.

Kind Regards

Ms Z Adam

(Head Teacher)